
Morning Announcements 
Monday September 13, 2010 

Day 18 

There will be a mandatory meeting for Breakfast of Champion participants 
tomorrow morning at 7:30 in C2. 
 
Any student interested in helping with See Ya At the Pole should see Mrs. 
Johnson in B9 by Wednesday afternoon. 
 
Student Council’s first mandatory meeting will be held in Mrs. Larsons room 
B8 Thursday from 3:00 – 3:45. 
 
Any student interested in serving as a class officer MUST plan to attend a 
meeting after school Thursday at 3:00 in Mrs. Larsons room B8. 
 
If you would be interested in possibly receiving $90,000 to attend UNC 
Charlotte, see your counselor about the Levine Scholarship as soon as 
possible.  There are specific standards that must be met for the candidate to 
be successful, so don’t delay. 
 
Applications for ETSU’s prestigious ROAN Scholarship are now available in 
guidance and are due back Monday, September 20. 
 
Information on the UNC Chapel Hill Morehead-Cain Scholarship and the NC 
State Park Scholarship are now available in the guidance. 
 
Any student interested in applying for the NC Teaching Fellows Scholarship 
should plan to attend a brief meeting after school in guidance this Wednesday.  
If you cannot attend or you have questions, please see Mrs. Heinz. 
 
Athletes who excel in academics, athletics and student leadership should apply 
for the Wendy’s High School Heisman Award.  One male and one female 
from each high school are selected for a chance to attend the Heisman 
Memorial Trophy weekend festivities in New York City.  Early entrants are 
assured of, at least, Wendy’s Gift Cards.  The deadline for application is 
approaching so see Mr. Blackburn in the Counseling Center as soon as 
possible for details. 
 
The Exemption Test Review for Drivers Ed will be held in the cafeteria 
tomorrow and Wednesday. The test will then follow on Thursday.  If you 
qualify for Drivers Ed, you can sign up for these dates in the guidance office. 



 
Mexico will celebrate its 200th anniversary of independence from Spain this 
Thursday, September 16.  The Spanish Club will have its first meeting that 
morning at 7:30 in D8.  Old and new members join us for a fiesta of 
traditional Mexican foods.  See Senora Acquaviva for more details. 
 
Congratulations to the girls Cross Country Team for their 3rd place finish at 
WCU on Saturday.  The top 5 girls were: 
McKenzie Galyeon 
Brooklyn Galyeon 
Taylor Galyeon 
Alexa Cook 
Hannah Warren 
 
Teachers please excuse the tennis team today at 2:35. 
 
Also, please turn in all concession stand passes to Mrs. West.  The passes may 
be put in her mailbox. 
 
The following teachers have lunch duty this week: 
 
1st Lunch: Johnson 
  Hamm 
 
2nd Lunch:  McDaniel 
  C. Singleton 
 
3rd Lunch: Tucker 
  S. Wyatt 
 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

There will be a mandatory meeting for Breakfast of Champion participants 
tomorrow morning at 7:30 in C2. 
 
FFA members going to Madison County today for the Fun Day need to report 
to the activity buses when school is dismissed. 
 
Anyone interested in being in the PAW Club this year needs to pay their $8 
dues by the end of September. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


